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As the Special Education Director for Meade School District, I applaud 
the proposed language of making the Student Learning Objectives 
(SLOs) an optional part of the teacher evaluation process, as opposed to 
a requirement. The SLO's are mostly designed for classroom teachers. 
Specialists and special education teachers that do not have classrooms, 
work with students with emotional disabilities, and/or provide inclusionary 
support to classrooms find it very difficult to create objectives for the 
currently required SLO's that are worthwhile and measurable. 

 
    

    

    

    

    
    

    

 


